
SOUTH PENINSULA SUBCOUNCIL (19)

QUESTIONS TABLED FROM THE FLOOR:  

At  Subcouncil  meetings,  organizations  and  the  general  public  are  welcome  to  raise  a
maximum of 2 issues affecting the South Peninsula Subcouncil area of jurisdiction.

You will be given the opportunity to address the Subcouncil for a maximum of  three (3)
minutes per issue.

Please hand in the completed form to the secretariat ± 7 days before the meeting.

MEETING HELD ON     August 2021

NAME Brian Youngblood

ORGANISATION Fish Hoek Valley Ratepayers & Residents Assoc.

CONTACT DETAILS

EMAIL ADDRESS FishHoekRRA  @gmail.com

TELEPHONE NO / 
CELL 084 399 9933

FAX NO. N/A
ISSUE / TOPIC

We note that the “Coastal Management's” three-monthly updates still list our bay in 
the “poor” category. As we no longer receive the City's water quality reports, we'd 
like confirmation that the City's Andrew Taylor's relining of the sewage pipes in Fish 
Hoek's Lighthouse catchment basin and / or the removal of containers from Bayside
Bazaar had the desired impact of lowering the E. coli and Enterococcus results from
the water sample analysis performed by the City's Scientific Services Department. 

We request the following:
 to have, at least, sight (or preferably a copy) of the City of Cape Town's 

Coastal Pollution Monitoring – False Bay Coast & Atlantic Coast and Urban 
Run-off and inland water bodies reports prepared for the City of Cape Town's
Water & Waste Directorate from 25 March 2020 to date;

 the dates for Mr Taylor's relining; and
 the dates for the removal of containers from Bayside Bazaar.

If no one else receives these reports, we think that at least Andrew Taylor should 
receive them in order to do his job effectively.
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